
 

 

NOTICE: 
Vaccine for Children - Provider 

Enrollment will close June 30, 2018 
 

06/07/2018 

 

Dear Providers,  

 

The Arizona Immunization Program Office (administered by the Arizona Department of Health 

Services – ADHS) requires a certificate of course completion to be submitted for VFC Provider 

Enrollment. 

 

At a minimum, the primary and back-up vaccine coordinators are to complete (1) of the offered 

ADHS trainings: 

 AIPO Train Arizona Vaccines for Children Training 

 CDC "You Call the Shots" Webinar  

o "You Call the Shots" Webinar Instructions 

 
As a reminder, Provider enrollment in the VFC program closes June 30, 2018.  

For additional details please visit ADHS online at: https://azdhs.gov/index.php and search for 

“Immunizations”. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and providing quality care and 

services. 

 

Network Services 

https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/immunization/index.php#provider-training
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/ed/youcalltheshots.html
https://www.azdhs.gov/documents/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/immunization/vaccines-for-children/exhibits/e22-you-call-the-shots-webinar-instructions.pdf
https://azdhs.gov/index.php

